Subject: FW: NW Bicester eco-town - Kick-off meeting with Thames Water

From: Andrew.Forestiero @thameswater.co.uk

[mailto: Andrew.Forestiero @thameswater.co.uk]

Sent: 22 November 2010 23:13

To: Michael Pearson

Cc: Angela.Barugh@thameswater.co.uk; Geoff.Nokes @thameswater.co.uk;
Karl.Tuchscherer @thameswater.co.uk; Nick.Ayling @thameswater.co.uk;
Pete.Pearce @thameswater.co.uk

Subject: RE: NW Bicester eco-town - Kick-off meeting with Thames Water

Dear Mike,

Apologies for the delay in responding. Geoff Nokes made the following point
in relation to the Exemplar site:

A Grampian condition will be imposed on this planned development to ensure
that any identified reinforcement works will be carried out prior to
occupation and thus avoid detrimental impact on our wastewater network. It
should be possible to accommodate much of the Exemplar site without
reinforcement but the trigger point will need to be identified prior to
occupation and this will be the condition, especially as the Mid Level
Sustainability Peak Discharge may have not yet been agreed on this first
phase.

I understand that you are progressing matters with Karl regarding water
network reinforcement.

Hope this helps.

Kind regards,

Andy

Andy Forestiero
Customer Led Manager
Developer Services

07747 642805
Int. 42805



